
PUBLIC MEETING
Shared Use Path and Drainage Improvements on

Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A
Intersection to 24th Street

  
Vilano Beach, St. Johns County, Florida

IN - PERSON PUBLIC MEETING DATE  | APRIL 10, 2025 4:30 P.M. TO 6 P.M.

District Two of the Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a virtual and in-person
public meeting to discuss proposed improvements on Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A
intersection to 24th Street.
  
FDOT proposes an 8-foot-wide trail for pedestrians and cyclists, removal of two right-turn southbound
lanes and drainage improvements in various locations on Coastal Highway to improve roadway flooding.

Comments

Comments may be submitted during the virtual meeting or in-person meeting, via the project website at
www.nflroads.com/vph, or by contacting Tyler Klemm at (904) 360-5608 or Tyler.Klemm@dot.state.fl.us.
While comments about the project are accepted at any time, please note that comments must be
received by April 22, 2025 to be included in the official meeting record.

Title VI
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. People who require
special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Brie
Isom, PIO, at (904) 360-5457 or email Brie.Isom@dot.state.fl.us  at least seven days prior to the meeting. The environmental review,
consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and
executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

VIRTUAL MEETING
JOIN ONLINE

GTM RESEARCH
RESERVE

IN-PERSON MEETING

505 Guana River Rd, Ponte Vedra
Beach, FL 32082

Open House: 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m.
Presentation: Begins at 6 p.m.

Register: www.nflroads.com/vph

Open House: 4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m.
Presentation: Begins at 6 p.m.

FIN 429931-1 & 429931-2 

ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING DATE  | APRIL 9, 2025 4:30 P.M. TO 6 P.M.

https://nflroads.com/MeetingDetail?p=5638
https://www.canva.com/link?target=https%3A%2F%2Fnflroads.com%2Fvph%2C&design=DAGQRtwHioo&accessRole=owner&linkSource=comment
https://nflroads.com/ProjectDetails?p=5667&f=1


 FOR MORE INFORMATION

Tyler Klemm
Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation
2198 Edison Avenue, 
Jacksonville, FL 32204

Phone: (904) 360-5608
Email: Tyler.Klemm@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT WEBSITE
www.nflroads.com/vph

@MyFDOT_NEFL

@MyFDOTNEFL

@MyFDOT_NEFL

 

 
USE THE QR CODE BELOW TO REGISTER VIRTUALLY
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